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_____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Due to the expected removal of non listed NDCs by the Centers for Medicare and 
Medicaid Services (CMS), the following products will be preferred on the Iowa 
Medicaid Preferred Drug List (PDL) effective September 26, 2014: 

 Hypercare solution 
 Generics for Nephrocaps (PA required) 

 
 
Please refer to additional information on this topic under the CMS Updates/ FDA 
Updates tab on the website www.iowamedicaidpdl.com.   
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact the POS Helpdesk at phone (515) 256-4608 (local) or (877) 463-
7671 with questions regarding coverage of these products by Iowa Medicaid. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


